

10 October 2018

Dear Year 10 Parents,

Thank you all again for attending last night's Target Setting evening. I hope you found it to be a useful and informative event.

I have attached the Parent App application form and would strongly encourage you to register with us for this service.

If you have any further queries please contact the School via email on parentapp211@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk

Please complete the attached form and have your daughter return it to the General Office.

Your Sincerely,

Mrs V Donnan Head of Year